
From: Sullivan, Holly <hollyss@amazon.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 5:05 PM EST 
To: Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Gross, Jena <jegross@amazon.com> 
Subject: Re: compliance for TT 

Thank you! 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 27, 2019, at 4:58 PM, Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

We will get right back to you.

 

Victor

 

Victor Hoskins

Executive Director

Arlington Economic Development

1100 North Glebe Road, Suite 1500

Arlington, VA 22201

(703)228-0808 office

(703)228-0805 fax
 

 

 

 

Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA).  

 

If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the email from your inbox, sent items and deleted items.  Thank

you.

 

 

From: Sullivan, Holly [mailto:hollyss@amazon.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 4:34 PM

To: Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>; Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Gross, Jena <jegross@amazon.com>

Subject: compliance for TT

 

Hi Victor and Christina-

We are looking at setting up our Treasure Truck in Arlington a couple of times over the next two months.  Can you

please connect us with the right person in permitting to see what temporary permits we may need?  Info on TT:

https://www.amazon.com/tt/webview/oobe/proposition

 

We would have probably have it one central location for 2-3 hours.

 

Thanks!

Holly

 

 

Holly Sullivan | Director of WW Economic Development | Amazon

 


